[bookmark: _GoBack]Notes for Participants from abroad 
1. If you have trouble accessing the conference website (conference.cesir.ir), you can send your full article via email right from the start. The article file format should be Word only. This file should also contain complete information such as postal address / email / abstract / full article and references. Conference email: irancomparative@gmail.com

2. Since obtaining an Iranian visa requires at least two months time, it is recommended that you submit your article as soon as possible. After the acceptance of the article by the scientific committee, an Acceptance Letter with the logo and seal of the Comparative Education Society of Iran (CESIR) and the signature of the scientific secretary of the conference will be sent to you through email in PDF format. Through that letter, you can apply for a visa at the Iranian embassy in your country. It is emphasized that the CESIR has no role in issuing visas, but we will try to help you to obtain it.

3. If you wish to travel to Iran with your spouse and children, please also inform us their good name and surname to be mentioned in the Acceptance Letter.

4. As far as we know, all passengers must obtain documents related to the Covid-19 vaccine and PCR test 72 hours before the flight. For more information, contact the Iran Embassy in your country.

5. Please check your email regularly. Any conference notifications will be communicated through email only. Usually emails go to bulk or spam boxes. Please check them as well. 

6. Do not purchase your tickets before taking the "Conference Schedule email” from us.

7. After obtaining a visa, please inform us your travel date, airline, and route to Tehran. This will help us to transfer you easily from the airport to Tehran. Note that the distance from the airport to Tehran is about 35 km.

8. Due to the flight date, we try to provide you free accommodation for one night in Tehran before your trip to Babolsar. The distance from Tehran to Babolsar is 230 km and a 4 hours trip. More information will be sent to you via email.

9. The registration fee for the conference will be charged in Cash by the representative of the CESIR at the hotel. This fee should only be paid in US dollars. Also note that the printing date of the dollars is not before 2012. The name and details of the CESIR representative and more information will be sent via email at the appropriate time.

10. A vehicle will be provided for your trip from Tehran to Babolsar and vice versa. If you want to stay in Tehran or travel to other cities in Iran (depending on the visa period), the CESIR will not be responsible for providing you with a vehicle or hotel. 
Please send your questions about the conference via the conference email (irancomparative@gmail.com) or my personal email (rie2000@gmail.com). I will try to answer them as soon as possible.
I wish you a pleasant and unforgettable journey to Iran.
Best Wishes, 
Conference Secretary 
Dr. Abbas. M. Arani
